
Feedback on Pre-Law Advising Experience 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Advisor's Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Pre-Law Advising 

Dear [Advisor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to provide some feedback 

regarding my recent advising session with you as part of my pre-law journey. 

Firstly, I appreciated the time you took to discuss my goals and interests in pursuing a legal 

career. Your insights about different law schools and their programs were incredibly helpful and 

gave me a clearer picture of what to expect in the future. 

Secondly, I found your recommendations on preparatory courses and extracurricular activities 

particularly useful. They have encouraged me to engage more deeply with relevant subjects and 

seek out internship opportunities that will strengthen my application. 

However, I would have appreciated a bit more information on the LSAT preparation process. 

Some additional resources or recommendations for study materials would be beneficial. 

Overall, I am very grateful for your support and guidance. Thank you for taking the time to help 

shape my pre-law experience. I look forward to our next meeting. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


